
Sayyid Al-Hakeem: Imam Al-Hussein’s project “PBUH” is a missionary project.
The Husseini platform must defend this project

In his meeting with a group of missionaries on Wednesday, 27/7/2022, Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem,

head of Al-Hikma National Movement, stated that the Husseini project is a missionary project,

and it is important that the Husseini platform expresses and defends this project, stressing

that Hussein is a lesson and an example at the same time. The lesson from the Husseini

platform, just as the platform contributes to the rush of passion for the misfortune of the

Master of martyrs.

His Eminence emphasized the avoidance of superstitions, as they represent an insult to the

people of the House and their project. The Husseini case is one of the prestigious narrations

capable of expressing the project. H.E. called to depend on the moral and reform methods when

discussing the Husseini case, and he emphasized the unity of the subject without distracting

the listener. H.E. said that speaking about Al-Hussein “PBUH” must be characterized by a

specific topic and there is no room for personal interpretations regarding the Islamic concepts

mentioned, calling for the necessity of relying on the vision of the jurist who knows the

affairs of religion, and reviving optimism in people’s hearts and facing the huge machine that

is trying to undermine everything.


